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Tel:01300 348219      
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Company Reg No: 08066324 England

Monday 29th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,
Arrangements for September 2020
Last week I sent out a letter to all parents outlining the class arrangements for September 2020. We are of course presuming that the current restrictions on class sizes, social distancing etc. will be reduced further and we can plan for all our children to be back in school with their class teacher. If this was to change I will of course let you know.

On Wednesday 2nd September 2020 school will be open to welcome back our Year 4, 3, 2, 1 and Preschool pupils (please remember these are the new year groups the children will be joining following the summer holiday). The new Reception intake will start with Mrs V on Monday 7th September 2020. Time will be spent with the children ensuring they are settled and happy following their absence from school. 
We would also like to invite our current Year 4 pupils to school on the Wednesday (02.09.20) for the day as part of a transition plan which has been coordinated between St Marys Middle School, Puddletown and our fellow First School’s within GTAT. We felt it was important that all our Year 4 pupils had an opportunity to revisit their first school and have an opportunity to feel they had completed their First School experience. Piddle Valley CE First School is in a slightly different position as we have been able to invite our Year 4 pupils back before the end of the term; unfortunately this has not been the case in all the First schools. But as we are part of GTAT, we would still like to support the transition day and see it as an opportunity for our Year 4’s to carry out some of our PV traditions and for us to say a proper ‘goodbye’. I am also very pleased to say that Mr Young will also be joining us for the day!
For the Wednesday, the current Year 4 will need to bring in a lunch and drink and it would be great if they wore their leaver sweatshirts if they have one. The day will be a celebration of their time here at Piddle Valley!

The current Year 4 pupils will then go to their middle school for the Thursday and Friday as part of their induction and the start of their new school.
If you have any questions regarding the arrangements, please contact me.

Kind regards

Jayne Browne

Headteacher
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